ALPHA SIGMA CHAPTER
Alpha Epsilon State, The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International
Saturday, June 2, 2018

The Alpha Sigma chapter gathered at The Toto Café for an initiation ceremony and
fellowship at 9:00 a.m. CT on Saturday, June 2, 2018. President Sharon Richie,
Vice-President Sylvia Dumas, Recording Secretary Jody Arndt, Corresponding
Secretary Sheila Akers, and Treasurer Kathy Ward were present. Additional
members in attendance included Lauren Akers, Nila Beauchamp, Anne Eckert,
Susie Norwich, and Barbara Slusher. Initiate Roberta Salyer and guest Paige
Norwich joined the group as well.

President Richie presided over the initiation ceremony held for Roberta Salyer,
daughter of member Barbara Slusher. Roberta, one of three new initiates this
spring, is a special needs instructor at Oregon Davis Elementary School.

No Society business was addressed. Following the initiation ceremony, members
enjoyed food and fellowship.

During fellowship, President Richie announced that she had attended the
graduation ceremony at Oregon Davis High School where she presented
Valedictorian Leena Tetzloff an award certificate representing the $1,000 Alpha
Sigma Chapter Grant-in-Aid. The monetary portion of the award will be granted
during Leena’s sophomore year of college. Leena plans to enter the field of
mathematics education at Indiana University-Bloomington this fall.

Respectfully submitted,
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Jo Ellen Amndt, recording secretary

Sharon Richie, president



